
This drama workshop delivered by Vamos Theatre Company explores 
practically the many ways in which we make connections. The workshop 
offers an opportunity to see the powerful effect of non-verbal techniques, 
and their benefit in helping us make real and honest connections – 
particularly with those living with dementia. It offers a range of tools and 
techniques that support the implementation of good practice in 
person-centred care, to develop caring habits and increase wisdom. 

Listening with Your Eyes: 
An Interactive Workshop 

Thursday 21st February

9.30 -11.30am or 1 - 3pm

Room 4.3 Lister Learning and Teaching Building

Spaces are limited so book your place now: http://edin.ac/2FJsfQH

Funded via the IAD Action Fund Regular Grant scheme

Calling Nursing Students or anyone interested in dementia:


